
From: Ken Sparkes  
To: web.senate@aph.gov.au  
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2008 5:39 PM 
Subject: Container Law 
 
To whom it may concern. 
  
This is one giant leap forward to help all Australians. 
  
Enact the same container Laws now in existence in the Country's cleanest State, South 
Australia and also do something positive for Charities. 
Charities in SA use this Law as a major fund raiser. 
  
However I suggest you go to the next level. 
ALL containers, including Milk cartons etc should be subject to the same deposit and money 
repaid on return. 
  
Naturally it is not as easy as first thought, however one or some of the so called " big thinkers" 
at the recent 20/20 Canberra Conference should take on the task to come up with a workable 
plan. 
Incorporate again the successful  South Australian on the spot fine for littering with an initial 
fine of $20.00 this includes cigarette butts and packets. 
  
Imagine a street,City,Town with no litter and much of the litter being recycled. 
  
THINK BIG act now and do something positive without all the continual talk but no action. 
Show that you care about Australia and really clean up our act. 
  
Respectfully, 
Ken Sparkes 
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